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Hanson, David L - DNR

From: Wentland, Thomas A - DNR
Sent: Monday, November 2, 2020 9:36 AM
To: Sean Cranley
Cc: Hanson, David L - DNR
Subject: Mankowski Property/Bain Elementary School 02-30-522702 Historic Fill Exemption 

06-30-269300

Hello Sean,  Thanks for the information on the proposed stairway at the Bain Elementary School.  A Historic Fill 
Exemption will not be needed for the proposed work.  In the material submitted you indicated that soil excavated for 
the stairs will be sampled for landfill disposal.  Please provide the sampling results and landfill disposal receipts so I can 
include them in our Bureau of Remediation and Redevelopment Tracking System (BRRTS). If you have any questions 
please email or call the number below.  Thanks Tom 
 
We are committed to service excellence. 
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did. 
 
Thomas A. Wentland 
Waste Management Engineer 
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources 
1155 Pilgrim Road, Plymouth, WI 53073 
Phone: 608-219-2317  New Cellular Number 
thomas.wentland@wi.gov 
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